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Monday 16th June 2025 
 

Malvern Hills – British Camp on 23rd June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We are writing to let you know that on Monday 23rd of June the whole school will be visiting the 
Malvern Hills to walk up the British Camp. This trip is part of the next Opening Minds week, 
‘Reaching New Heights,’ where the children will take part in exciting activities with a Geography 
fieldwork focus. This is an exciting trip, designed to test the children's collaboration and 
resilience. We have thoroughly risk assessed this, with several pre-trip visits, and will only go 
ahead if the weather permits. The majority of school staff will be joining the children on the trip to 
ensure an adequate level of supervision and support. 
 
The walk is mostly a gentle incline and will last around an hour with regular breaks. We will also 
enjoy lunch with a view. We understand that some children will find the challenging, so have 
planned waiting areas if needed. Although children are encouraged to embrace the challenge, no 
one will be pushed to do more than they are comfortable with. 
 
We would like as many children as possible to join us on this exciting adventure however, we 
understand that this isn’t something that all children would want to do. We have therefore 
planned an activity for any children who would rather stay behind at school. This will be an art-
based activity linked to our Opening Minds Week theme of, ‘Reaching New Heights.’ If your child 
does not wish to participate on the walk, please email the school office on 
ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk by Thursday 19th June at 3:00pm. If your child wants to 
attend the trip you do not need to notify the office. 
 
On the day, we will be travelling by coaches and school minibuses, leaving school at 9:30am and 
returning before the end of the school day. 
 
Important information to note: 
 

• Children should come dressed in PE kit and sensible footwear. 

• Please ensure your child brings a rucksack, along with plenty to drink. 

• Your child will need a packed lunch. If your child has a school dinner booked, MiQuill will 
provide a packed lunch on the day. 

• An additional healthy snack for mid-morning on this day would be beneficial as children 
will be active for the majority of the day. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Donald via email - 
cdonald@kingstoneacademy.co.uk 
 
Kind Regards, 

         
Miss Donald and Mrs Gemmell 
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